
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

ONTARIO PUBLIC ART ADVISORY COMMISSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 5, 

2024, of the Ontario Public Art Advisory Commission is hereby cancelled. The next regularly 

scheduled Ontario Public Art Advisory Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, February 

6, 2025. 

DATED: November 25, 2024 

Marissa Kucheck, Museum, Arts & Culture 
Director 
Ontario, California 


